

October 20, 2006

Director Legislative Counsel Bureau 401 South Carson Carson City, Nevada 89701

Dear Director,

Pursuant to NRS 622.100 this board is required to report a summary of each disciplinary action taken against any licensee during the immediate preceding calendar quarter. Pleased be advised that the Nevada State Board of Athletic Trainers had not taken any disciplinary action from the period of July 1, 2006 to September 30, 2006.

Sincerely,

Joleen Nemeth

Executive Secretary

Nevada State Board of Athletic Trainers